
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
I would like to wish all of our parents, students, and friends a happy and holy Christmas and holiday season. 
May God truly bless you and your family with love, grace and mercy. We look forward to what 2019 will bring 
Our Lady Star of the Sea School!

OUR LADY STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL NEWS

December 19, 2018

N E W S  &  R E M I N D E R S :
SCHEDULE FOR TOMORROW (Thu, Dec. 20):
• 9:00am: Middle School Christmas Brunch
• 9:45-11:00am: PK - 5th Christmas parties
• 11:00am-12:00pm: Reindeer Games
• 12:00-12:20pm: Caroling
• Lunch will be NOT be served
• 12:30 Dismissal |No Aftercare | No PM Bus
Tomorrow is also a free Tag Day with Christmas-

themed, or red and green clothing.

Five Below Fundraiser: Shop at Five Below between
Dec. 14-20, and they will donate 10% of your
purchase price to the school! Please bring the flyer
with today’s news with you.

Advent Charities: Thank you to everyone who
supported class Advent Charities this season.
Catholic Schools Week: We are planning many fun
events for Catholic Schools Week, Jan. 27-Feb. 2.

Christmas Day: 
• 10am: Mass (Parish Church)

Christmas Eve: 
• 5pm: Children’s Mass (Parish Church)
• 7pm: Choir Mass (Parish Church)
• 12am: Midnight Mass (Historic Church)

God Bless,

MaryBartsch
Mrs. Mary Bartsch, Principal

FROG IT CHALLENGE
As we prepare for the birth of Jesus, take 

a moment to thank the Lord for the 
blessings in your life, & those to come in 

the New Year.

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S :

DECEMBER:
§ Dec. 20: 12:30pm Dismissal | No Aftercare
§ Dec. 21-Jan. 2: No School - Christmas Break
JANUARY:
§ Jan. 3: School Resumes
§ Jan. 18: 12:30pm Dismissal
§ Jan. 18: End of 2nd Quarter
§ Jan. 21: No School - MLK Day
§ Jan. 25 & 26: Alumni Players Dinner Theatre
§ Jan. 27-Feb. 2: Catholic Schools Week

OLSS CHRISTMAS MASS SCHEDULE

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM
Our Christmas Program was a beautiful night of 
performances from the children. Please see the 
school webpage or Facebook page for photos.

Our Beginner and 
Advanced Bands 

held their combined 
Christmas Concert 
last week as well.

Thank you to our Music 
Teacher, Debbie Smedley, 
for organizing the Program.


